4/19/24, 10:28 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

Gas Service Line Issue @ 309 N Washington

Eric Powell

Fri 2/2/2024 3:55 PM

Sent Items

To:D Scott Carlile <dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com>;

Scott,

During demolition today the contractor discovered a gas service line that apparently runs from your regulator out towards
the street and then turns and runs south for about 10 to 12 feet then turns again going west towards your building again.
The issue we have with this is it is too shallow and will cause problems with the new streetscape work. If you could call me
at your earliest convenience so | can give you some additional information.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search
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